
 

EPA is hosting a Public Meeting to 
Address Contamination at the  

Jewett White Lead Company Site 
(formerly Sedutto’s Ice-Cream Factory)  

 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency invites you to attend a public 
meeting to discuss the interim action for lead contamination at the Jewett 
White Lead Company site in the north shore of Staten Island in the Port 
Richmond area.  Representatives from the EPA and other health agencies 
will be present to address any community concerns. 
 
The sessions will be held at: 

 
Port Richmond High School 

85 St. Joseph’s Avenue 
Staten Island, NY 

 
Date:      Thursday, June 4, 2009   
Times:    7:00 to 9:00 PM 

 
For additional information you can email Wanda Ayala, Community 
Involvement Coordinator at ayala.wanda@epa.gov or call (212)  
637-3676 or toll-free at 1-800-346-5009 
 
Also you can visit EPA’s website at  
www.epa.gov/region02/superfund/removal/jewettwhitelead 
 


